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The “Moviesin the Park” program began its eighth year on June 24 with a screening of the movie Madagascar 3 at
Signal Hill Park in recognition of the support of Signal Hill Petroleum (SHP), which donates funds each year to
provide free moviesin local parks from June through August.

Signal Hill Petroleum donated $27,500 to the Partners of Parks (POP) organization for the summer program during the
June 18 Long Beach City Council meeting. Pictured are, from left: Lillian Parker, Partners of Parks Board secretary;
Trina Schoonmaker, Partners of Parks Board president; Drew Satariano, Partners of Parks executive director; Long
Beach Vice Mayor Robert Garcia; Taylor Colacion, Signal Hill Petroleum public relations; Michelle Gingras,
recreation superintendent for Long Beach Parks, Recreation & Marine; and George Chapjian, director of Long Beach
Parks, Recreation & Marine at last week’ s Long Beach City Council meeting.

In presenting SHP with a mayoral proclamation for the program, Mayor Bob Foster thanked the company for providing
“joy and entertainment for the community.”

More Information
longbeach.gov/park/movies in the park.asp

partnersofpark.org
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